
 

 

 

 

 
 

8th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
West Coventry Academy Rebuilding Project 
 
Following my message on Friday 5th February, I am delighted to share some further details regarding 
the exciting rebuilding project at West Coventry Academy. 
 
We have been working alongside the Department for Education for a number of months on this project 
to get to a point where building work on the school site is likely to start in the Autumn term 2021.  
 
The new school will be built on the school’s existing site, with students being able to continue in the 
current school buildings until the work is completed. 
 
The new school will contain first-rate facilities in which to educate our young people alongside brand 
new sporting facilities and a new swimming pool.  
 
This news is truly transformational for West Coventry Academy, our students and our community. 
Students will have the opportunity to be taught in a building that is both welcoming and sustainable, 
creating a 21st century learning environment for them to thrive and prepare for their futures.  
 
This investment into West Coventry Academy will support us in driving forwards our ambition for a 
better future for our young people. The facilities and resources will undoubtedly improve the life 
chances of our school community as we work together to develop young people who are Respectful, 
Responsible, Resilient and Ready to Learn. 
 
A list of the first 50 schools, information on how they were prioritised and further details about the 

programme are available online at this address: www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-
rebuilding-programme 
 
I will continue to share information and updates with you on a regular basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
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